
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=65142 

Assistance sought finding stolen mower
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff's Office is seeking the public's
assistance in finding a stolen riding lawn mower.

 A 2003 Craftsman riding mower was recently stolen from a Richardson County
residence.

 If anyone has information, or has seen a Craftsman mower such as the one posted
with this story, please contact the Richardson County Sheriff's Office at
402-245-2479 or your local law enforcement.

The last location it was possibly seen at was in Rulo, Nebraska.
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